
By 2027, Arthur Mennonite Church will become a community of 
children and adults who build deeper relationships with each other. 

We will guide our children to learn God’s Word 
and know Jesus personally. Opportunities for the 
spiritual growth of all ages will be provided as we 
boldly share God’s love to the world.  

AMC’S VISION 
NURTURE THE 

FUTURE CHURCH 

APRIL 23, 2023 



 

MINISTERS 

All of Jesus’ Followers here at AMC 

MINISTRY TEAM 

Glen Rhodes (Team Leader): 

Discipling & Administration 

Jeff Marner: Worship & Youth 

Nancy Kuhns: Community Life 

Emily Kauffman: Outreach 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 

Erica Schrock 

710 E. Park St, Arthur, IL 61911 

217.543.2781 

Are you a first time guest?  We’re glad you're here! 

Nursery is available for children ages 5 and under. Buddy bags for older 
children are available in the foyer at the back of the sanctuary.  

CHRISTIAN ED. CLASSES 
9:30 A.M. EACH SUNDAY 

 

ADULTS 

FELLOWSHIP HALL 

Anabaptist/Mennonite History 

PRIMARY KIDS (AGE 2—GRADE 5) 

WEST BASEMENT 

    Gospel Light            

JR HIGH YOUTH (GRADES 6-8) 

YOUTH HOUSE 

 Knowing Jesus, Trusting God             

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH (GRADES 9-12) 

YOUTH HOUSE 

Explore: John 

YOUTH GATHERINGS 

 

JUNIOR HIGH 

Next Sunday 
at the Youth House 

  

HIGH SCHOOL 

Today at 7pm 
at the Youth House 

arthurmennonite.org 

arthurmennonite@gmail.com 

GET 
CONNECTED  

CONTACT US 

GET 
INVOLVED  

ASK ABOUT LIFE GROUPS! 



TODAY’S MESSAGE 
“The Traveling Shepherd”  1 Samuel 

Life Of David: Part One 
Glen Rhodes, Minister of Discipling & Administration 

LAST SUNDAY 
Attendance 

Worship Celebration     111 
Christian Education      43 

 

Offering 

Total Offering Apr 16      $4,486 
 *General Fund - $2,665 
 *Playground Fundraiser - $1,521 
 *Building Fund - $300 
 

2023 Weekly Goal   $5,055 
 

Tithes & Offerings can be placed in the 
boxes at the back of the Sanctuary or 

online through the church app/website. 
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      CHURCH & COMMUNITY 

- Lamar & Nadine Miller’s family 
     (son Ryan passed away) 
- Kody Burdick (healing, broken thumb, cast) 
- Dorothy Otto Family (Larry K. sister passed) 
- Taylor Miller (healing from recent surgery) 
- Michelle Schrock (Praise! Good report) 
- Ray Shunk (hospice, Brookstone in Tuscola) 
- Caleb Otto (son of Jeff & Mallory, health) 
- Denny Binion (health, healing) 
- Sherryl Herschberger (health needs, healing) 
- Families in our community who have had    
   loved ones pass away recently 
- safe planting season for farmers 

- VBS Committee (planning, prep) 
- Esther Yoder (Arthur Home) 
- Dee Kuhns (Carriage Crossing) 

 

NATION & WORLD 
- recent shootings in our country 
- continued movement of the Holy Spirit  
- inflation & economic situation 
- recovery efforts in Syria/Turkey 
- peace between Ukraine & Russia 
- AMC supported Missionaries 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Today’s Worship Service 
Join us on-site or on Facebook Live 

starting at 10:25am 

Songs of Praise and Worship 

Great and Mighty 
Great Is Thy Faithfulness (BR43) 

Call To Worship 
*The Solid Rock (BR404) 

*That Where I Am 
*Open Up the Heavens 

Welcome & Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Children’s Time 

Tithes & Offering Prayer 

Video: Psalm 23 

*Intercessory Prayer 

Message 
1 Samuel 16:1-13 

1 Samuel 17:45-50; 1 Samuel 24:1-7 

*Sending Song 
God Is For Us 

*Closing Prayer 

A Ministry Team member will be at the front of 
the church for prayer following the service! 

Kody Burdick recently broke his 

thumb. He has had a bit of bad luck 

with injuries the last few seasons. It 

looks like his big sister, Kendall, is 

there to support him! Hang in there! 



CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

R E M I N D E R S  

5th Sunday Offering Next Sunday 
   Next Sunday is a 5th Sunday. The 
AMC Administration Commission is 
designating all of the offering next 
Sunday to go the annual MCC Meat 
Canning ministry. This helps to provide 
canned meat to needy people around 
the world. 
 
EMM Visit to AMC 
  On Sunday, May 7, 
Joe & Yvonne Garber 
will be visiting AMC to share about 
the work of Eastern Mennonite 
Missions, the mission organization that 
is partnered with LMC: A Fellowship of 
Anabaptist Churches. AMC sponsors the 
Prknovi family in the Czech Republic 
through EMM. Joe will be sharing during 
a combined CE time in the sanctuary 
and he will also be bringing the message 
during worship that morning. They will 
be staying around to visit during the 
fellowship meal that day as well.  

Nursery:  
 Today: Harold Y. & Jackie C. 
 Next Sunday: Michelle & Madison S. 

THIS 
WEEK 

NEXT SUNDAY 

9:30am: CE Classes 

10:30am: Worship 
 

3-5pm: JHYouth 

7pm: HSYouth 

TODAY 

9:30am: CE Classes 

10:30am: Worship 
 

 

7pm: HSYouth 

TUESDAY 

 

3-5pm: 
Coffee & Convo 

at Roselens 

Words cannot express how 
grateful we are for the 

outpouring of love and support 
from our church family with 
the passing of our son, Ryan. 

Thank you to everyone for the 
prayers, food, groceries, visits, 
and hugs. We are so blessed by 

our church family! 
  

~ Lamar & Nadine Miller 

WEDNESDAY 

8:30am: 
Ladies’ Bfast 

at Yoders 

 

4pm: Ministry 
Team Meeting 

Just For Fun 

Anabaptist/Mennonite History Class 
  During the Adult CE class today and 
next Sunday, Glen Rhodes will be 
leading a short and concise look at the 
history and development of the 
Anabaptist movement that came out of 
the Reformation in the 1500’s. The 
Mennonite church, in all of its various 
forms, was also started out of this  
movement. Join us as we take a quick 
tour of the last 500 years and how the 
past has shaped where we find our    
Anabaptist/Mennonite faith today.   
 
Mother Daughter Banquet at AMC 
   Invite the women in your life to join you 
for our Mother Daughter Banquet in the 
fellowship hall on Friday, May 12th. 
Dinner will be served at 6pm which is 
being catered by Pauly’s BBQ. There will 
be a short program following the meal. A 
sign up sheet is posted on the bulletin 
board in the foyer. Please include a 
head count of how many are attending in 
your group to help give the caterers a 
close estimate of attendance. 


